
TO: EZIZ Users 
 
FROM: CDPH 
 
SUBJECT:     ACOG Immunization Webinar 
 
DATE: 9/19/16 

 

Dear EZIZ Users, 

 

On September 27, ACOG will host a live webinar, Integrating Immunizations into Ob-Gyn 

Practice: Practical Tips and Resources, led by Linda Eckert, MD.  

The webinar begins at 9 am PT / 12 pm ET. CME credit will be awarded for attending the live 

broadcast. The webinar will be archived at a later date but the archived version will not provide 

CME credit.   

 

Dr. Eckert will present tips and resources on incorporating immunizations as a routine part of the 

ob-gyn practice.  See the attached flyer for registration link. Registration is free.  Please invite 

your partners and staff to attend this webinar. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Any Feinberg at afeinberg@acog.org  
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